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Over the last two years, our mahi has focussed on 
growing our understanding of the region, the proposed 
site environment – including weather, water, landscape, 
land transport, and ecology, and undertaking more 
detailed aeronautical analysis, including flight paths and 
determining a preferred runway alignment.

This will lay the groundwork for good decision 
making based on high quality information and sound 
understanding of the region, site features and impacts.

Over that period, we have been asked a wide range of 
questions and are now in a position where we can share 
further information about what we have learnt. We hope 
this goes some way to answering those questions.

As part of sharing this information, we will be holding 
community drop-in days in Tarras, Cromwell and Wānaka. 
Like our previous drop-in days, you’ll be able to engage 
with the information, and we’ll be on-hand to answer 
questions and talk with you about the project. 

Drop-in sessions will be held at:

•	 2-7pm, 29 August at the Tarras Community Hall,

•	 2-7pm, 30 August at Cromwell Presbyterian Hall,

•	 2-7pm, 31 August at Edgewater Resort in Wānaka.

The information will also be published on our website 
alongside some animations and supplementary 
information which we look forward to sharing with you.

We look forward to sharing the latest information with you.

Kind regards,
Michael Singleton
Chief Strategy and Stakeholder Officer

Please feel free to share this email with others so 
they can sign up for future updates. 

Christchurch Airport

30 Durey Rd

Harewood 8053

You can email the team at any time via  
central@christchurchairport.co.nz.

Kia ora koutou,
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